NOTICE

The Consular Division of Taipei Economic and Cultural Office in
the Philippines will be closed on 26 December 2018 and 2 January
2019 (both Wednesdays) observing Memorandum Circular No. 54
and No. 55 issued by Malacafiag declaring the said dates as
extended holidays of 25 December 2018 and 1 January 20109.

Please be advised accordingly.
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